
PUBILC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS VACANCY 

 

The Village of Cohocton currently has an opening for a Zoning 

Board of Appeals member.  Candidates need to be residents of 

the Village of Cohocton, no experience is required, training 

opportunities will be provided.  Interested individuals should 

send a letter of interest by August 15, 2017 to:  Village of 

Cohocton, PO Box 330, Cohocton, NY 14826.  If you have any 

questions please call the Village Office 585-384-5252. 

 

By order of the Village of Cohocton Board of Trustees 

 

Dated: July 25, 2017 

KATHERINE M. WISE 

VILLAGE CLERK-TREASURER 

 


